
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 
by the Convener of the Housing, 
Homelessness and Fair Work 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 22 August 2019 

Question (1) Is the Convener aware of instances reported in the national 

press of Council tenants abusing their tenancy agreements 

by sub-letting on a short-term basis? 

Answer (1) 

Question (2) What action has the Council taken to identify any short-term 

letting of Council tenancies? 

Answer (2) 

Question (3) How many instances of short-term letting of Council 

tenancies have been found in the past twelve months on a 

per ward basis? 

Answer (3) 

Question (4) What action has the Council taken to deal with instances of 

sub-letting and does this include the issuing of fines and 

evictions? 

Answer (4) 

Question (5) What is the Council’s policy to allow Council tenants to sub-

let a spare room? 

Answer (5) 

 


